bob@compulife.com

Subject: FW: RE: Hardin GOP Appeal

Importance: High

-------- Original message --------

From: Timothy Gilliam <timo.gilliam@gmail.com>
Date: 12/16/22 5:57 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: bobbie.coleman71@gmail.com

Subject: Hardin GOP Appeal

Ms. Coleman -

As you know, the Hardin County Republican Party recently passed a resolution that censured Senator Mitch
McConnell.

On December 5, 2022, the 2nd District Republican Committee received a formal appeal from members of the
Hardin County Republican Party that challenged that resolution and questioned whether it was outside the
purview of the county party.

You requested an opportunity to reply to the appeal with both written and oral testimony. The 2nd District
Committee would like to extend an opportunity for you to present oral testimony at a virtual meeting on
December 22nd at 2:55 PM CT. If you accept this invitation you will be provided 10 minutes to present.

You also have the opportunity to submit written testimony. If you would like written testimony to be considered
you must submit that to me via email (timo.gilliam@gmail.com) not later than December 21st at 2:30 PM
CT.

Both sides will be afforded the same opportunity to present written and oral testimony. If both sides elect to
present oral testimony it will be conducted at separate times. Each party will only be allowed on the virtual
meeting during their 10 minute timeslot.

The 2nd District Committee may ask questions at the conclusion of your testimony. The Committee may ask
follow up questions in the days following the meeting. Per RPK rules, a written decision will be issued no later
than 10 days following the meeting which would be January 1, 2023.

If you choose to present oral testimony, please let me know by Tuesday, December 20th, and I will provide
you the necessary login information.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.
Sincerely,

Timothy Gilliam
Chairman, 2nd District GOP



